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Year 1 Half Termly Newsletter September 2019 

English 

This term in English we are reading the story ‘A Tiger Who Came To Tea’.  

This will be a Talk for Writing unit of work so the children will be 

learning the text through pictures and actions and changing the story to 

make it their own! 

 

Maths 

This term in Maths we will be looking at Number and Addition and 

Subtraction.  That will include writing numbers to 10 in words and adding 

and subtracting numbers up to 20.  

 

Topic 

This term we will be learning all about Neil Armstrong.  We will look at the 

different planets and watch videos of his adventure up into Space.  We will 

also be making some rockets of our own in class.  

Science 

This term we will be learning about the Human Body and Autumn.  We will 

recognise and name different body parts and also learn our five senses. We 

will also be observing changes in the weather and discussing what it is like 

in Autumn.   

PE 

This term in PE we will be doing Gymnastics and Speed, Agility and 

Quickness.  We will also continue to practise throwing and catching.  

Computing 

This term we will be looking at 

Staying Safe on the internet.  

 

 

RE 

This term we will be looking at God 

and Creation.  

Homework  

Your child will bring home a homework book every Friday. We would be 

grateful if you would support your child and work with them to complete all 

tasks. Homework needs to be returned on a Wednesday and will be marked and 

given back the following Friday.  

 

Class Routines 

PE kits will be needed this half term on a Tuesday and a Friday.  

Spelling test is on a Friday every week and new spellings are given out 

after the test.  
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